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24th June 2024 
 
 Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Canon Gaughan Football Cup 
 
Your child has been included in the football team for the Canon Gaughan Cup 7 a-side 
Football Tournament on Thursday 27th June 2024 at St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School. 
Matches will begin as soon as teams arrive after 3.30pm.  
 
Your child will require football boots or trainers and shin pads. A water bottle is an essential, 
as children need to hydrate between matches. We will provide a school football strip for 
your child.  
 
All matches should be finished by approximately 5.00pm, after which there will be a 
presentation to all teams.  
 
Parents and family members are more than welcome to come along to spectate.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Ashton 
 
Executive Head Teacher  
 
 

 
 

Canon Gaughan Football Cup 
 
 I give permission for my child……………………………………………………. to take part in the football 
tournament on Thursday 27th June and will collect them from school afterwards.  
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name ……………………………………………… 
 
Date …………………………………………... 
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